

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Dianne L. Reynolds-Cane, M.D. Director

Virginia Board of Nursing Jay P. Douglas, MSM, RN, CSAC, FRE **Executive Director**

Department of Health Professions Perimeter Center 9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300

Henrico, Virginia 23233-1463

www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 367-4400 FAX (804) 527-4475

Board of Nursing (804) 367-4515 Nurse Aide Registry (804) 367-4569 FAX (804) 527-4455

October 15, 2013

Bobbie Bradley, L.P.N. 1414 Crispell Court Hampton, Virginia 23666

CERTIFIED MAIL 7196 9008 9111 9192 3996

Dear Ms. Bradley:

It is a pleasure to inform you that you have successfully complied with the terms and conditions placed upon your license pursuant to the Consent Order entered July 17, 2013. Your license has been reinstated without restrictions.

The Board recommends that you maintain a copy of this letter for your records and for future employers.

We wish you well in your future endeavors. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact our office at, (804) 367-4634.

Sincerely,

Gloria D. Mitchell, R.N., M.S.N., M.B.A.

Deputy Executive Director

GDM/sk

Cc: Susan Brooks, Administrative Proceedings Division